CALL COMMITTEE UPDATE 3/18/21

The past two weeks the Call Committee held listening sessions for the four Executive Pastor candidates and interested congregational members. Each session was well received with 75 to 100 attendees. Each pastor had the ability to tour the school, meet the church and school staffs, meet individually with our associate pastors and then some of the Board of Directors and the Elders. Based on feedback, participants were listening earnestly and showed interest in each candidate and each pastor was very appreciative of the time afforded to them to learn more about Divine Redeemer Lutheran Church and School.

What's next? -  
1) The Call Committee is compiling the answers to the 20 plus questions and creating summaries for each pastor. These will be available at the church services starting April 4 or emailed via Ruth Koepke upon request to the church. 

2) Plans are in the works for a Voters’ Meeting on April 18. More details to come.

